
 

Electronic Case Reporting FAQs 
 

• When did North Dakota declare their readiness for eCR reporting? 

Answer: January 21, 2021 

 

• What do I do if my EHR vendor is not ready? 

Answer: Fill out the Registration of Intent that can be found on the NDHHS 

website. Registration of Intent can be found at the link below: 

https://ndhealth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_5v9pUAPmhr4SxbT 

Please reach out to an outreach coordinator for additional  

questions/concerns or visit the NDHHS website below: 

https://www.hhs.nd.gov/electronic-case-reporting 

 

• Will a copy of the presentation be sent out or available after the session? 

Answer: A copy of the slides will be sent to attendees via email. We also 

post session recordings and slides on both the NDHIN and NDHHS websites.  

NDHHS:  https://www.hhs.nd.gov/electronic-case-reporting 

NDHIN: https://www.ndhin.nd.gov/education/ndhin-quarterly-qa-

sessions/qa-slides-questions-and-videos 
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